
Hi everyone,     
 

We have a very exciting week.    

 
Here is what we will be discussing this week: 
Letter of the week – O and P   
Number of the Week - 7 
Color of the Week - Brown 
Shape of the Week – Triangle 

 

We will have gym and library on Wednesday.  Please send them back on Wednesday with your 

child. 

 

Friday we will once again join the 3s and UPK classes for Friday Fun.  Your children have 

been enjoying spending time with them every Friday afternoon.   

 

This week we will also place a small teepee in our classroom for the children to play in. 
 

  

RNS has decided to collect donations for the Rush-Henrietta Area Food Terminal (RHAFT) to help 

families in need in our area. Please consider donating a nonperishable item to help our community.  A 

basket will be available at drop-off and pick-up  
   

Rush Nursery School will be closed November 25th-29th for Thanksgiving break.  Classes will 

resume the week of Monday, December 2nd.   
 

Mrs. Favro and I are very thankful for this class.  They are eager to participate.  They are an 

absolute joy to work with.  Please let us know of anything we can do to help support you.   
 

 

 

Gobble! Gobble!! 

Karen Hart  
      

November     

4-Monday – 2nd quarterly tuition payment due 

11—Monday-Veteran’s Day (school closed) 

11-22 - Holiday Wreath fundraiser 

18- Last day to place Cherrydale and Otis Spunkmeyer 

orders 

18- RNS Feast 

25-29– Thanksgiving Recess 

 


